
"Global Compact Network welcomes the FAI 

                                                

The AMAN-International Foundation supports the actions of the GC-CI Network  

 

Abidjan (29.09.2009) - The "Global Compact Network-Côte d'Ivoire" (GC-CI) organized a breakfast 

meeting at the Pullman Hotel - located at the Plateau in Abidjan - to which it invited the AMAN-

International Foundation recently recognized by the central headquarters of this important United 

Nations organization in New York. 

 

The AMAN-International Foundation thanks to its action and seriousness has succeeded in recent 

years to position itself at the institutional level. It has cooperated with several national and 

international public institutions, including several United Nations agencies. 

 

Recently, the Global Compact headquarters in New York approved the AMAN-International 

Foundation (FAI) among the organizations belonging to its network presided over at the global level 

by the Secretary General of the United Nations. This recognition has also led to the systematic entry 

of the FAI into the Global Compact Côte d'Ivoire network which includes the largest companies and 

institutions in the country. 

 

Several personalities including directors of major industrial groups, business leaders, mayors, the 

UNDP Representative in Côte d'Ivoire and Gérard AMANGOUA, Executive Secretary in charge of the 

development of the Côte d'Ivoire Network representing the President of the Network, Guy 

M'Bengue, as well as the Founding President of the AMAN-International Foundation, Marie Ginette 

AMANI, took part in this meeting. 

 

On this occasion, the objectives of the Global Compact were reiterated. A presentation of the 

programs to be implemented for the 2009-2010 social year was made. The different personalities 

were invited to reinforce their support to the Global Compact Network and to regularly transmit 

their Communications on the Progress (CoP) realized in the framework of the support to the Global 

Compact principles for a better visibility of their actions. 


